
From: mail=eklutnahydro.com@wpdatacenter.com on behalf of Robert Coffin
To: Sam Owen
Subject: New Message From Eklutna Hydro - CONTACT US
Date: Thursday, February 15, 2024 9:05:12 AM

We need to maintain this hydroelectric dam as it is untill such time as we can find a sutable replacement, one that
can provide the same amount of power at the same cost.
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